
Kerr Class - Marvellous Moments for Term 1 & 2 2019 

Making Friends – September 

     

We have spent the first term settling into our new classes, learning new rules and making lots of new friends. We 
have been exploring our new environment both inside and outside.  

Halloween – October 

   
During Autumn we learned all about the changing of the seasons, British wildlife and Autumn festivals. We 
had a spooky Halloween and talked about customs and traditions. We made scary pumpkins and talked 
about our trick-or-treating experiences. We used the leftover seeds to make bird feeders. 

December - The Christmas Nativity 

 
We are looking forward to our production of the Nativity for Christmas. We have been busy learning our 
words and sorting our costumes. We are very excited that our grown ups and families are coming to watch 
us perform, sing and dance. Merry Christmas xxx    


